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&, EMILY C. WATKINS

September 10, 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Our hearts and thoughts are with our entire community as we prepare for Tropical
System Francine. Our ultimate priority is to ensure that our families can focus on
preparedness and safety during this school closure period. While we understand
the significance of preventing learning loss during this time, again, we want your
focus on planning and preparing for your family. We eagerly anticipate the safe
return of all our students to campus in the days ahead.

As part of SIBP's commitment to your child's education, we have a robust
continuous learning plan in place. This plan includes opportunities for students to
engage in learning off campus, requiring minimal time and resources.
Understanding the potential challenges of severe weather, our teachers have
prepared learning packets for your child to stay engaged. These packets, containing
review materials, should be returned upon our return to campus.

We want to reassure you that your child's learning is important to us, and we are
fully committed to supporting it, even in the event of an extended closure. Please
stay connected with us through our school and district Facebook Page and website
for regular updates and announcements regarding school reopening. Stay alert,
stay safe, and we look forward to seeing everyone soon.

Sincerely,
s
ngv

Michelle Seymour

Interim Principal
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